

Parents' Newsletter Friday 9th June 2017 Ramadan 2017

Achieving the best, together

www.ashgreenprimary.co.uk

Welcome back to the second half of the Summer Term 2017 although the weather hasn't made it feel like Summer this week! I was very proud of our learning Council who attended the meeting of the Full Governing Body on Tuesday evening with their parents. The children were a credit to our school and were very happy to answer questions about what learning is like here at Ash Green. In answer to one question from a Governor, one of the children said that the best thing about being at Ash Green was how much the school had improved - that made us all very proud! Year 6 had a super time at Twycross Zoo on Wednesday and Nursery are very much looking forward to their forthcoming visit to the Wedgwood Visitor Centre. We are really looking forward to getting 'stuck in' to the rest of this term... we have a very busy half term ahead! You will have, hopefully, by now seen our new website. As I am sure you will agree, it looks super and we are working together to update the content and keep adding to it. Ash Green is now officially on Facebook too so look us up! We hope to add to this in the future with updates, photos etc so we will be asking you to update your information with us regarding publishing images. Have a super weekend... despite the predicted weather!

Ruth Foster





Thank you to everyone who has donated goods for the stalls for the PTA Family Fun Day which, unfortunately, the PTA have had to be postpone due to the weather forecast for tomorrow—high winds and rain. However, the good news is that our PTA are such a dedicated and efficient team that in less than 24 hours they have been able to sort it all again... for the Saturday after! There will be all the old favourites as well as some great new things to try and see. Thanks to all in the PTA and school who have worked so hard on this behind the scenes.

See you on Saturday 17th June from 11.00am!



KS1 and KS2 will be launching their new team names next week, a project being led

by the Learning Council. There will be lots of cross curricular activities and KS1, who have not historically been members of a team, will be from September 2017. Team t-shirts will soon be available at the Uniform shop should any parent wish to purchase them for their child but for next week, all children should come to school in their normal school uniform, and we look forward to telling you about this initiative on next week's newsletter.



Fundraising for Manchester

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who donated to our fundraising efforts to support the victims and families of those caught up in the recent events in Manchester. Your generosity, together with that of the staff here at Ash Green

raised £450 toward this worthy cause. We have paid this money to the British Red Cross who are co-ordinating efforts to support those involved. As a school community we have demonstrated that true kindness lies within the act of giving without the expectation of something in return, so thank you all.



School Meals

Following a really popular trial, the ladies in the kitchen are now serving up Milkshakes for the children every Friday as a treat! Sounds great!





Don't forget, you only have until 30th June to

donate your Sainsbury's 'Active Kids Vouchers'

Thank you!